
 

 
27 November 2014 
 
RE: YEAR 6 PARENT INFORMATION EVENING ABOUT iPADS IN THE 

CLASSROOM  
 
Dear Y6 Parents, 
 
We wrote to you a while ago about the introduction of iPads into the year 6 
programme from January.  A number of people have raised some questions and 
since the answers may be of interest to other parents we’d like to invite any year 6 
parents who wish to come to a presentation next week. We’ll answer the 
questions we’ve been asked, talk a little about what we are doing and why, and 
take any other questions people have. 
 
This will be on Wednesday 3 December at 7:00pm in Stage One in the Primary 
School.  Please let us know, by emailing Echo Li (ec-li@bisspuxi.com), if you are 
planning to be there so we can make the necessary arrangements.  Please also let 
us know if there is a particular issue you’d like us to address or a particular 
question you’d like answered. 
 
We are still intending to host the evening in January we referred to in the 
original letter we sent you, so that we can talk about the programme, share 
experiences and answer questions that arise from using the iPads in the 
classroom situation, and you will be very welcome to come to that as well or 
instead. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Niki Meehan 
Head of Primary 


